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Plan Ahead
Barton Online Session 5 ends - December 3
CP 1 ends - December 8
Barton Online Session 1 & 4 end - December 10
Barton Online Fall Intersession begins - December 11

LSEC 1 ends - December 14
Office Closure 

       * 4-week session

       * December 19 - December 31
       * January 1

Soldiers: If you are using Tuition Assistance (TA) 
to pay for classes, you must request TA no later than

seven days prior to the start date.

First-Generation College Celebration (FGCC) Day

Jim Turner’s Retirement
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Staff Highlight

HOLIDAY CLOSUREHOLIDAY CLOSUREHOLIDAY CLOSURE
Barton offices will be closed Tuesday, December 19th
through  Monday, January 1st for the holiday break.
During this time, you can expect delays in
communication, grade posting, transcript requests, etc. 

The Barton- Fort Riley office will resume regular office
hours on Tuesday, January 2nd at 7:30am. 

May the holiday season bring good health,
happiness, and joy to you and your loved ones.

Thank you for another great year!
 

Let’s meet our new BSEP instructor -
Dale Mulderigg. Dale joined the U.S.
Navy after graduating from
Herington High School. While
serving in the U.S. Navy, Dale was
stationed in various locations (both
on & off ships), such as San Diego
(California), the Arabian Gulf, and
the United Kingdom (to name a few).
While in the UK, Dale ended his
career with the U.S. Navy in 2014, he
met his wife, and attended the
University of Leicester. 
After he earned his B.A. in History, Dale & his wife moved to
Manhattan to be closer to his family. He earned his Master’s Degree
from Kansas State & taught in public schools in the area as well as
working at the Riley County Historical Society until coming to
work for Barton as an Instructional Specialist for BSEP in October
2023. In his free time Dale enjoys going to see movies at the local
cinema; he said his latest favorite is the movie “Wish.”

Mr. Turner has been in education for several
decades. While he has worked at Barton in various
capacities since 1995, Jim has been a full-time tutor
and instructor for Barton since 2005. He is
presently teaching BSEP (GT Improvement) for
Barton. Upon retiring on December 18, 2023, Jim
will spend more time working on model trains &
working at the family business, Blue Valley Electric
& Building Supply Company, which is located in
his hometown of Olgsburg, KS.

We wish him nothing but the best!

Welcome Dale to the Barton team!


